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USE OF DIGITAL/VIDEO IMAGES 
 
The use of digital/video images plays an important part in learning activities.  Students and 
members of staff may use digital cameras to record evidence of activities in lessons and out 
of school.  These images may then be used in presentations in subsequent lessons. 
 
Images may also be used to celebrate success through their publication in newsletters, on the 
school website and occasionally in the public media. 
 
The school will comply with the Data Protection Act and request parents’/carers’ permission 
before taking images of members of the school.   
 
Parents are requested to sign the permission form below to allow the school to take and use 
images of their children.  
 
 
 
Permission Form 
 
 
Student Name  ________________________________________________________ 
 
As the parent/carer of the above student, I agree to the school taking and using digital/video 
images of my child.  I understand that the images will only be used to support learning 
activities or in publicity that reasonably celebrates success and promotes the work of the 
school.  

I agree that if I take digital or video images at, or of, school events which include images of 
children, other than my own, I will abide by these guidelines in my use of these images.  
 
 
Signed  ______________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent/Carer’s Name ________________________________________________________ 
 
Date  ______________________________________________________________ 


